
McGill University 

Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

November 2g,rl938

Dear Sir,

I am directed hf the Principal to acknowledge

and thank you on his behalf for your kindness in forwarding to 

the University, with the author’s oompliaents, a copy of

MAa Anthology of Japanese Poems."

Yours faithfully,

Principal's Secretary

Oenichiro Omori, Esq., 
First Secretary, 
Japanese Legation, 
Ottawa .


